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 Monday 14th October 2024
Dear Parent/Carer,
Year 6 Residential Visit to Whitby Thursday 30th - Friday 31st January 2025
Year 6 will be visiting Whitby on Thursday 30th January 2025, staying for 1 night at the YHA Whitby.  This visit is part of the year 6 curriculum, with a focus on the study of the geography and culture of this historic fishing port. The children will be returning to school on Friday 31st January 2025 at approximately 5.00pm.  Please can we ask that you arrange for your child to be collected from school at this time. 
Both an allocation from the school fund and a generous contribution from the PTFA are helping to support the expenses associated with this trip. We would like to thank the PTFA for their support. The total cost to our parents/carers will be £62.00 which includes travel and accommodation at the YHA Whitby on a full board basis. For more information, please look at the YHA website:  www.yha.org.uk/hostel/whitby 
The cost of the trip can be paid by cash, cheque (made payable to Cheshire East Council) or via the SchoolSpider app. Any cash payments should be sent into school in a sealed envelope with your child’s name, class, and trip details on.
Initial deposit of £20 paid by Monday 4th November 2024 and the balance by 23rd January 2025
Please complete the permission form by clicking on the link below by Friday 18th October 2024.
https://forms.office.com/e/BXyDeWmdw7 
We appreciate that this time of year can be expensive, so please do not hesitate to contact the school office if you would like an alternative payment plan. 

On Thursday 30th January 2025 children will need a packed lunch and a drink in a disposable bag. You may order a packed lunch from the kitchen for your child, cost £3.40.
More details about this trip will follow after Christmas. 
Yours sincerely,

Miss Harding and Miss Hall
Year 6 teachers
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